
Ms. Cheryl Walker

Oregon Public Utility Commission

P.O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

Re: ARB 1056 – Withdrawal Letter

Dear Ms. Walker:

This letter is to request the withdrawal of the

Docket No. ARB 1056, filed on

3959. The Agreement is being

parties have agreed to withdraw the

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this

matter.

cc: Andoni Economou, Metropolitan Telecommunications (via email)

310

carla.butler@centurylink.com

CARLA

May 8, 2014

Oregon Public Utility Commission

Withdrawal Letter

This letter is to request the withdrawal of the Resale Agreement for

, filed on March 6, 2014, and the PUC’s tracking number

is being revised and will be re-filed in the future.

parties have agreed to withdraw the Resale Agreement at this time.

free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this

Very truly yours,

Carla Butler

Paralegal

Andoni Economou, Metropolitan Telecommunications (via email)

310 SW Park Ave., 11th Flr.

Portland, OR 97205

Tel. 503.242.5420

Fax. 503.242.8589

carla.butler@centurylink.com

ARLA M. BUTLER

Resale Agreement for

d the PUC’s tracking number

filed in the future. Both

at this time.

free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this

Andoni Economou, Metropolitan Telecommunications (via email)


